PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL NANDED CITY, PUNE

Nursery to Std. X Ref: PPSNC/Acad/001/2021-22 Date: 21* April 2021

Dear Parents,

We have resorted to the online system of education for our students due to the
pandemic and safety concerns for everybody. We have made available online
platforms viz Zoom (licensed copies) and Microsoft teams for the purpose of
teaching.

Please be aware that our children are operating gadgets, with internet access.
Many of them are using the internet for other things besides academic work. We
as teachers will continue to educate them about cyber safety. However we
request the parents too, to monitor online activity. Please instruct students not to
share login credentials with any outsider, even a close family member.

Please also check that the link for joining the online sessions is not shared
with anybody, whether it is for the Zoom platform or MS Teams.

For MS teams users: Note down the user name and password in a safe place
so that there is no delay for joining on a day to day basis.

If you notice any suspicious activity, please report to CT/Coordinator
immediately and leave the sessions.

Lets all be safe and protect our children from any untoward incidents as a result
of cyber bullying.
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